
 
 
 

 

 
602 S. JOPLIN AVENUE ●  P O BOX 127  ●  JOPLIN, MISSOURI 64802  ●  417-625-5100  ●  www.libertyutilities.com 

September 3, 2019 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:  Liberty Utilities (Missouri Water) – Case No. WA-2019-0036 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

I am providing herewith to the Missouri Public Service Commission for filing, in 
electronic form, the following substitute/replacement tariff sheets: 

 
Title Page    1st Revised Title Page 
Index     1st Revised Sheet No 1 
Map of Service Area   Original Sheet No. 2.12 
Legal Description   Original Sheet No. 3.12 
Rate Schedule    Original Sheet No. 4.6 

 
All of these schedules are designed to comply with the Order Approving Transfer of Assets and 
Granting Certificate of Convenience and Necessity issued July 10, 2019, effective August 9, 2019, 
in Commission Case No. WA-2019-0036.  
 

These revised and original tariff sheets were initially submitted on August 27, with a 
proposed effective date thirty days thereafter (Tariff No. YW-2020-0036). Since closing of the asset 
transfer is scheduled for September 30, and Liberty intends to begin providing service to the new 
customers on October 1, 2019, the Staff of the Commission has asked that the tariff sheets bear an 
effective date of October 1, 2019. Staff also noted an error in the tariff sheet headers, which is being 
corrected. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns, and please bring this 
tariff filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate Commission personnel. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
 


